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Mr. Ernie Busch

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Busch:

Enclosed for your files is a copy of a letter sent to the Environmental
Protection Agency, Region 9, San Francisco, California. As of this
date we have not received a Permit Application Package. But in another
telephone conference this date we were advised that the Permit Package
is being prepared and will be forwarded to us.

Very truly yours,

BASIN FUELS, LTD.

Micki Maben
Secretary
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BURR & COOLEY
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW
2001 EAST TWENTIETH STREET
P. O. DRAWER 850
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

(508) 325-1702

JORL B. BURR, JR. WILLIAM J. COOLEY (1920-1981)

January 15, 1991
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United States E.P.A., Region 9, W-6-2
75 Hawthorne Street JANZ 91391

San Francilsco, california 94105
Attn: George Robin O"" CON‘ D'V
DIST. 3

Gentlemen:

This firm represents Basin Fuels of this city.

Following through on my long distance telephone conference of this
date with Mr. George Robin of your office, we hereby request on
behalf of our client a Permit Application Package for a Class 2
Saltwater Disposal Well.

An existing producing 0il well will be converted to a saltwater
disposal well under the proposed plan. The well is located on Navajo
Indian allotted land and is the subject of an oil and gas lease
issued May 11, 1972. The jease 1s identified as NOO-C-14-20-4402

and covers the NE/4 of gection 13, Township 20 North, Range 6 West,

N.M.P.M., McKinley County, New Mexico.

Very truly yours,

BUﬁig & COOLEY

oel B. Burr, Jr.\
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